
Nicky Cadden injury update

David Gray has provided an update
on Nicky Cadden after he came off
injured  against  Celtic  in  the
Scottish Cup defeat on Sunday.
The  left  wing-back  was  forced  to  leave  the  field  after
suffering a knck in the first half at Celtic Park and has
since had a scan to understand the full extent of the injury.

The scan showed that Cadden has suffered a slight hamstring
strain, meaning he will be out for a few weeks.

On his injury, David Gray said: “I’m gutted personally for
Nicky. He was doing really well, so an injury at this stage of
the season is a blow for him, and for us.

“The hamstring strain isn’t as bad as it could’ve been. He
will miss a couple of weeks, and with that in mind, the
international break comes at a good time. He will still have a
massive part to play this season.

“Now  he’ll  work  hard  with  our  medical  and  sports  science
teams,  and  we’ll  hopefully  get  him  back  on  the  pitch  as
quickly as we can.”
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